

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

December 10, 2015

City Council President Brian K. Gomes. and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Gomes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I believe it is important to ensure that the City Council is fully informed regarding the findings of the Fire/EMS study as we move towards implementation. I have asked the FACETS team to make itself available for a presentation in January. The team will be in New Bedford on January 25, 2016, and I respectfully request that the City Council schedule a briefing for that date.

Thank you for your consideration, and please do not hesitate to let me or my staff know if the 25th is not convenient.

Jon/Milchell